
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED! 
 

The Northern Illinois Synod Stewardship Ministry Team is offering a stewardship resourcing event for 

congregations entitled “Embracing Stewardship.” 

 

Pastor Charles Lane and Ms. Grace Duddy Pomroy, authors of the book “Embracing Stewardship,” 

will be our resource leaders for the day.  They bring a multigenerational and “diverse approach” to 

their discussion on stewardship.  Coming from two generations, they are mindful of the generational 

perspectives and the worlds in which congregations live.  They will help us think through some 

differing pathways that congregations can follow to help members grow as stewards of God’s gifts.  It 

should be a wonderful day of learning, conversation, and insight. 

 

Workshop Specifics and Registration 

 

When: Saturday, September 23, 2017 

Where: Faith Lutheran Church, Rochelle 

Time:  9:30 am – 3:00 pm 

Registration begins at 8:45 am 

Cost:  $18.00 per person.  Includes lunch. 

 

Each congregation represented at the workshop will receive a copy of “Embracing Stewardship.”  

This is made possible through a gift for this purpose. Individuals may purchase a book at the cost of 

$12.00 per book.  Your book will be made available to you at the workshop. 

 

Deadline for registration is September 18, 2017 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Registration for “Embracing Stewardship” – Saturday, September 23, 2017 

 

Name: _____________________________________________ Email:  __________________________________ 

 

Congregation Name:  ____________________________________________ Town:  ____________________ 

 

Registration Fee is $18 per person (includes lunch)  Amount Enclosed:  ______________ 

Additional book purchase is $12 per book   Amount Enclosed:  ______________ 

         Total Enclosed: ______________ 
 

[Make checks payable to Northern Illinois Synod and mail to Northern Illinois Synod, Augustana College—Sorensen Hall, 639 

38th St., Rock Island IL 61201. You may phone Pr. Kurt Nordby, Assistant to the Bishop, office at 309-794-4004, if you have 

questions. On-line registration is available by visiting our Synod website http://nisynod.org/embracing-stewardship-a-

resourcing-event-for-congregations/] 

 

Registration Deadline is September 18, 2017 


